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As someone who lives on the ground floor with outside space adjoining the area for proposed development, |
do have some concerns around potential light pollution from the proposed addition of trees. Also would areas
where smoking is allowed by adjoining or away from my outside space, the former would be of concern for
obvious health reasons. | would also hope that any new outside lighting would not be operational outside of
office hours. Finally | refer you also to previous comments made by other residents of 144 fleet road
regarding ownership of land and right of way / access.
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